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OUR NEXT 
BUREAU EVENT 

Sunday, MAY 17, 2020 

at the Pasadena Scottish Rite 

     

Honoring our 

Masonic Youth! 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Besides our Men’s Breakfast, several 

other special activities are planned in 

the Los Angeles area in March, as 

follows: 

The Brotherhood Degree 
Burbank Lodge 406 

On March 19
th

, 7 PM 

Light Dinner 6:00 PM - $15.00 

M/M & F/C only (dues card req’d.) 
.  .  .  .  . 

Grand Master Reception 
 Ionic-Composite Lodge 520 

on March 16
th 

Dinner 5:30 PM - $35.00 
.  .  .  .  . 

“Spirit of Hiram” Presentation 
 Pasadena Scottish Rite 

on March 13
th

, 8 PM
 

M/M only (dues card req’d.) 
 

 

YOUTH ORDERS MONTH! 

Grand Master Trauner has proclaimed 

the month of March 2020 to be Youth 

Orders Month.  Support of our youth is a 

central focus toward our commitment to 

improve our communities and make a 

positive impact in society. To be read at 

your March Stated Meeting, his 

Proclamation encourages every Lodge to 

treat as a key goal its continuing support 

of Masonic youth, and to always look for 

projects and other options to show our 

young people how important they are!  

Visit the Masons4Youth.org web site for 

ways to provide this support. 
 

SENIOR WARDENS 
JOIN OUR DEPUTY 
GRAND MASTER 

 

 Along with enjoying a delicious full 

buffet Breakfast provided by the staff of 

the Midnight Mission (an annual “thank-

you” from them for our continuing 

support over the years), the Senior 

Wardens of Lodges in our Los Angeles 

area had the opportunity to meet and 

greet our Deputy Grand Master, R.W. Art 

Weiss, at the February 2
nd

 Bureau 

Meeting.  These future heads of 12 

Lodges were photographed above with 

our distinguished guest (front row 

center), after being challenged to focus 

on emulating in our California Masonic 

fraternity’s future planning the same type 

of long term goals and vision that are 

being used for our country’s future space 

program.  Our DGM noted a number of his 

specific goals and plans for next year, 

particularly including the improvement of 

our Lodge Hall Association management 

and improving unity and outside visibility 

among our various “Masonic Family” 

organizations, along with implementation 

of the first year of our 2025 Plan for what 

our fraternity should look like in 2050.  

How about this as a theme for next year: 

“California Freemasonry –  

Ideas and Ideals from Space” 
 

 
 

Don’t miss the 

UCLA International Conference 

April 18
th

!! 

 

See You at the 

Annual Men’s 

Breakfast! 
 

 

Honoring the Most Worshipful 
John E. Trauner 

∙  ∙  ∙ 

Be there 
on Sunday, March 15th 

starting 8:15 AM 

The Hilton Hotel at LAX 
Los Angeles 

 

 This will be our 88th yearly Men’s 

Breakfast. The Breakfast is open to all 

Masons, including Entered Apprentices 

and Fellowcrafts. Join the rest of your 

Southern California brethren at the 

largest yearly gathering of Masons 

other than Grand Lodge! 

 A special attraction at the Breakfast 

will be a Head Table of 75-80 Masonic 

dignitaries - - come and meet them!
 

 
 

 

Register Now! 
               ͦ   ͦ   ͦ    ͦ   ͦ

Irvine Marriott 
Apr 24 - 26 
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